
 

4 May 2022 
 

Covid Updates 

The majority of Covid restrictions have now ended in England and we 

are delighted to be able to allow the children to mix with more of 

their friends at break times and to hold whole school assemblies 

again. We are very hopeful that we will be able to run an almost full 

programme of summer events this year. However, Covid is still in the 

community and it is impossible to know just how much is about now 

that testing is no longer free. 

 

 
 

 

If you suspect Covid and have a test kit you should test your child and if the test is positive he/she 

should stay off school for 3 full days, only returning if he/she no longer has a temperature. If your 

child does not have Covid or if you are unable to test, he/she should stay off school until well enough 

to return. Please keep your child off school until any temperature has gone.  

 

 

Winning House 

Congratulations to Bolam, our winning house last half term. They are having 

their celebration this Thursday 5th May. Bolam House parents should have 

received notification of this already. 

 

Jubilee Celebration Day 

We will be holding a Jubilee Celebration on Thursday 26th May to celebrate 

the Queen’s 70 year reign. The children will not have normal lessons on the 

day and will take part in a number of activities, including Jubilee crafts, a 

house party and a picnic lunch. The children are invited to wear red, white 

and blue on the day (although non-uniform of any colour is welcome). Please 

look out for further information about lunch arrangements on the day. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

There will be a few more dates to add to this list. Please keep your eye on 

your emails and Facebook. 

 

Wednesday 4th May   PTFA bake sale – 3:00pm 

Thursday 5th May   Bolam House party 
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Monday 9th to Friday 13th May Year 6 SATs week 

Wednesday 18th May   Roots and Shoots group - in school activity 

Tuesday 24th May   Hazel Class Whitehouse Farm trip 

Friday 27th May   Break up for half term 

Tuesday 7th June   School re-opens 

Wednesday 15th June Wednesday 22nd June  Year 3 and Miniband brass performance 2:00pm 

Wednesday 22nd June  Roots and shoots Alnwick Garden 

Wednesday 22nd to Friday 24th June Year 6 Edinburgh residential 

Thursday 23rd June   Reception trip to Plessey Woods 

Thursday 30th June   Nursery Northumberland Zoo trip 

Wednesday 6th July   Year 5 Eden Camp trip 

Friday 8th July   Annual reports sent home 

Tuesday 12th July   Transfer day 

Thursday 14th July   Music tuition concert 10:00am 

Wednesday 20th July  Year 6 leavers’ performance – TBC 

Friday 22nd July   School closes for Summer holidays 2:00pm 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs J Bushell 

Headteacher 

 


